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20 March 2019 
 
 
Dear Ms Lei Zhang 
 
Visit to the University of Exeter: 11 June to 6 December 2019 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the University has approved your application as a Visiting Scholar from 
11 June to 6 December 2019 based in the College of Social Sciences. 
 
During your visit you will be hosted by Dr ZhiMin Xiao from the Graduate School of Education as part 
of our College’s Visiting Scholars programme. You will have the opportunity to meet with a variety of 
colleagues to discuss your research and will have access to the Graduate School of Education 
facilities for the duration of your visit. 
 
Please can you re-read the terms and conditions attached to your original application before your 
first day and contact Dr ZhiMin Xiao with any queries you may have.  Dr Xiao will contact you in the 
near future with details for your first day. 
 
You will continue to be substantively employed and paid by your employer, Huaibei Normal 
University, during your visit and will not be paid by the University of Exeter.  As agreed, a bench fee 
of £1,000 will be charged for your visit and an invoice will be sent to you in due course.  At the end 
of your time at the Graduate School of Education you will return to your permanent post at Huaibei 
Normal University. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the University of Exeter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Professor David Hall 
Head of the Graduate School of Education 
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